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Lighthorne Christmas Card Scheme for the Benefit of Myton Hospice

by Jane Rigby (2023)

The scheme was the brainchild of the late
Keith Sheppard and may have begun a few
years prior to the years for which I have
figures. It was started because so many people
were exchanging Christmas cards within the
village even though we saw each other
frequently.

Enough cards are bought from Myton Hospice
to deliver one to each house in the village.
Participants in the scheme are asked to bring
an envelope containing folded money, with
their names written on the outside as they wish them to be printed on the card. The names are then 
printed on each card and they are delivered to every house in the village. Many people help with the
distribution of the cards which is super. All money collected, after the cards have been paid for, is 
then given to Myton Hospice. 

The interior and front (above) of the 1999 Christmas card



The sums raised are as follows:

1997 £240 1998 £390 1999 £500 2000 £604
2001 £717 2002 £685 2003 £756 2004 £692
2005 £760 2006 £706 2007 £853 2008 £775
2009 £721 2010 £710 2011 £805 2012 £712
2013 £757 2014 £752 2015 £733 2016 £760
2017 £831 2018 £832 2019 £797 2020 £1,159
2021 £1,074 2022 £1,009

This makes a grand total of £19,330 so far.

Interior of 2022 Christmas card

For some years we overprinted the cards ourselves or paid a printer to do it for us. More recently 
Warwick Print and Copy have generously done it with no payment, calling it their donation to 
Myton Hospice. Since Mike Rigby died in 2020 they have even done the layout too and their 
generosity is much appreciated.



Front of 2022 Chitstmas card


